
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 653 1996 - Email: ffn10@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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MAY 2024

SCHOOL HOUSE

Dates for the Diary:
6TH MAY – BANK HOLIDAY MONDAY

NURSERY WILL BE CLOSED
7TH MAY – SCREEN – FREE WEEK 

The children will be learning about how to keep safe while online, looking 
at other ways to keep busy in our free time.

20TH MAY – WORLD BEE DAY 
The children will be learning about the importance of bees and how when they 

pollinate they support other insects and wildlife.

25TH MAY – AFRICA DAY
An annual celebration of the people and cultures of this wonderful continent.

Look what we have been doing:

look what we will be doing:

Upcoming events - 

LOOK WHAT WE HAVE BEEN 
DOING…
The children in the Lamb’s room have been developing 
their visual skills, linked to their book with a hook ‘Look’. 
The children enjoyed watching their own reflections in the 
mirrors, as they pat, reached and pointed to themselves. 
Staff mimicked their actions as they focused on the 
nursery rhyme, head, shoulders, knees and toes. 
The Ducklings have been enjoying the’ Going on a Lion 
Hunt’ Story, the children enjoyed hearing new words and 
sounds as they learnt about the different things they 
would see in the African Savanna. The children enjoyed 
going on lion hunts and pretending to be lions as they 
crawled around the garden hunting for their prey. 
The children in Farmer’s room have enjoyed the
‘Huffalots’ story. The children looked at their routines and
practised self care routines independently. The children 
were introduced to their new signing in tree and enjoyed 
helping each other to hang their logs on the tree each 
morning and afternoon. The children also focused on 
their different emotions, practising how to express them 
effectively and developing a sense of awareness as they 
recognised themselves during mirror play. 
Explorers – enjoyed celebrating Eid through the ‘Hassan 
and Aneese’ story, the children took the torches outside 
to look for the new moon. We looked at the Arabic 
alphabet and would like to say Thank You to 
Abdul-Kareem’s mum and sister for coming into nursery 
to spend the morning cooking with us. The children got to 
make some chapatis with her and try her lentil curry once 
they were cooked.


